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A Letter from the Principal 
 

I can’t believe we are already one month into 2018, and what a month it has been. We’ve had unwelcomed disruptions 
from weather and the flu to welcomed ones--a second varsity boy’s county basketball championship, a fantastic 
Catholic Schools Week, March for Life, and our successful homecoming week. Hopefully, February will be a bit more 
routine. I do want to remind everyone again about our annual Open House, which is scheduled for Sunday, February 
11th from 2:00-4:00 pm. This event is the best time for potential families to come tour our wonderful school, meet our 
faculty, as well as other families in our school community.  
 
This year, as an incentive to help increase enrollment, I want to challenge each Sacred Heart family to reach out to at 
least one potential family and invite them to come visit our school. If you bring one potential family to Open House, and 
they end up enrolling for the next school year, we will ​cut your tuition by $500​. This break is only applicable for one 
year and will not exceed $500 regardless of how many families you bring or how many children they enroll.  
 
In Christ, 
 
Jeremiah Russell, Ph.D. 
Principal 
 
 



 
 
Ms. Matson and Mrs. Salley are excited to be starting Mu Alpha Theta, the mathematics honor society back up here at 
Sacred Heart!  Congratulations to the following students for qualifying!  Inductions will be held February 21st 
immediately following 9:00 mass. 
 
Evie Beyerle Morgan Calloway Jeremy Kirkland      Jumi Sanusi    Andrea Torres 
Jacque BeyerleVanessa Contreras Julian Magadia      Christiana Stephens  Tim Weng 
 

Important Date 
8th Progress Reports 

Young @ Hearts 
9th 1:00 Dismissal 

Parent Teacher Conferences  
11th 2-4 Open House 
13th Valentineěs Day Celebrated    

14th Ash Wednesday 
19th No School/Presidents Day 
21st Mu Alpha Theta Ind​uction 
28th  Parentěs Day 
28th-5th Crane Book Fair 

*Please mark your calendars for our 1st Father Daughter Dance, sponsored by Spanish Club. Friday, March 

9th @ 7:00 in the Fine Arts Room. Stay tuned for more info 

 

 
 

Because of snow break, yearbook sales have been 
extended until February 15é$35.  We will sell again 

in May for $40.  Parents who have pictures with 
which to share with the yearbook staff, please attach 
in an email to ​yearbook2018@shcards.org​.  Contact 

the yearbook staff for a yearbook adé 
yearbook2018@shcards.org​.  

 

 
February 26 - March 2 

Get involved! NEA’s Read Across America Day is a 

nationwide reading celebration that takes place annually 

on March 2—Dr. Seuss’s birthday. Across the country, 

thousands of schools, libraries, and community centers 

participate by bringing together kids, teens, and books, 

and you can too! Incorporate these guides and activities 

to celebrate reading with young people. 

 

 

 
February 28th - March 5th 
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